
 

Resource Center: https://www.icmarc.org/coronavirusmarketsresourcecenter.html  

 

 

ICMA-RC is Here for You! 

 

ICMA-RC continues to monitor the spread of Coronavirus (COVID-19). Given 

a growing concern across the country, we are prepared for a wide range of 

possible situations and putting in place measures that are focused on 

protecting the health and safety of our teammates, while continuing to deliver 

excellent service to you, our plan participants. 

We are here to serve you and we are committed to assisting you during this 

most difficult time. Our teammates are now working remotely, and we are fully 

operational. You can continue to access and monitor your account 24/7 by 

logging into Account Access through our website or mobile app. Additionally, 

please feel free to call us during normal business from 5:30 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

Pacific time Monday through Friday. 

https://www.icmarc.org/coronavirusmarketsresourcecenter.html


 

Meet with our ICMA-RC representative. 
 

Ray Ortiz 
rortiz@icmarc.org 
202-815-4116 
www.icmarc.org 

Reserve a phone/WebEx appointment. 

 

mailto:rortiz@icmarc.org?subject=My%20ICMA-RC%20Retirement%20Accounts
www.icmarc.org
https://icmarc.secure.force.com/events?SiteId=a0lj0000003QT4eAAG

